
 

What this means:

•     Improved connectivity will give eligible homes and businesses in your community access 

to faster internet speeds, increased reliability, and more choice*. 

•     In the coming weeks or months you may see activity in your area as part of the works.

•     Eligible homes and businesses will receive communications on how they could beneit 

from the changes.

Work is beginning on changes to the nbn network in your community.
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To learn more, 
visit https://www.nbnco.com.au/

This project is supported by funding from the This
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New nbn® technology 
is coming, Boulia


